
 
From: Vaughan Sansom  
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 6:50 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Being a delegate 

 

 
 
 

  

 Dear SPPC Committee,  
 I wish to request delegation status for the December 16th SPCC meeting to share my thoughts 
in regards to the mask bylaw. I thank you in advance kindly and wish you and your families well 
during this holiday season and to keep safe.  
Vaughan Sansom 
 


